BELLINGHAM FLANNING BOARD

BELLINGHAM, MASS.

Meeting of Thursday August 11, 1960

Four members were present: R. Richard

H. Guerin

R. B. Biron

E. DeRouin

Public hearing on adoption of new Planning Board Regulations was held. No one objected to the new regulations, and it was unamimously voted to adopt same. These regulations were prepared for the Planning Board by Russell Bowie, C.E., of Millis, Mass.

A motion was made and seconded to bring the public hearing on the adoption of the new regulations to a close. Said motion was unanimously passed.

Mr. Henry Roy of Bellingham, Mass., then filed a preliminary plan of land located on So. Main St., in So. Bellingham, Mass., consisting of 43 lets.

R. BernardBiron Clerk

Chairman